


Dear Friend,

On this Veterans Day 2023, we remember all of those who served our 
country in many brave ways. The Salvation Army is proud to have 
served many of our veterans over the decades.

Did you know...
• The Salvation Army was at the frontlines in World Wars I and II,

offering comfort and pastoral guidance.
• The Salvation Army is often credited with popularizing the doughnut

in the United States. During World War I, The Salvation Army served
doughnuts - often cooked in battle helmets - to our lonely and
homesick U.S. troops in the field.

We honor those who have given so much and we thank you for helping us 
to serve these brave members of the Armed Forces.

Blessings, 
Mitch
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